
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
Pursuant to the requirements of the CALIFORNIA ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY ACT (CEQA) and the County’s 
“RULES AND REGULATIONS TO IMPLEMENT CEQA” the Imperial County Environmental Evaluation 
Committee will meet on August 14, 2025 at 1:30 p.m. in the Board of Supervisors Chambers, 940 Main Street, 
El Centro, to review the below-mentioned projects:   
 
Assessment #25-0017: Applicant: Don Whitacre, proposes CUP#25-0007 to construct and operate a new 
residential water well to supply a future 50 x 50 foot metal barndominium home with a projected maximum annual 
water extraction of one (1) acre-foot per year on 915 Mesquite Rd, Ocotillo, CA 92259 APN #033-405-012-000 
and is further described as Lot 36 Nomirage Sub T16/161/2S R10E 1.72ac on the unincorporated town of the 
County of Imperial., State of California (Supervisorial District #2), [Luis Valenzuela, Planner II at 442-265-1736, 
or by email at luisvalenzuela@co.imperial.ca.us]. 
 
 

 
Jim Minnick, Chairman 

Environmental Evaluation Committee 
 

Si usted requiere esta información en español, favor de llamar al (442) 265-1736. 
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